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PAWC MEETING 

 
DATE:      Thursday, December 12 

TIME:      9:30 AM 

PLACE:     Walden Yacht Club 

PROGRAM:   Annual Christmas Luncheon 

 

Come enjoy lunch and music pre-

sented by the Chordbusters. 

 

Bring an unwrapped gift for a 

lady. These will be given to  

women at the Montgomery County 

Women’s Shelter. 

 

We will vote on which charities 

will receive checks from us this 

year. 

 

You must cancel by December 5 or 

you will be responsible for the 

cost of the luncheon. Contact 

Irene Mayen for more information 

or to cancel your reservation. 

NEXT POA MEETING 

Thursday, December 12 

 6:30 PM 

 Community Center 

All property owners are 
welcome to attend. 

www.pointaquarius.com 

 

POA BLOG 

POA/Collections 

All of the 2014 in-

voices are printed and 

mailed 

We have been able to 

clear up a lot of our 

old receivables this 

year 

We are planning on 

sending out letters to 

residents that elected 

to pay monthly but have 

not done so (just a re-

minder that the 2014 

Assessments will be due 

in just over a month) 

The Work Orders seem to 

be doing well. We are 

able to keep closer 

watch on items that may 

have fallen thru the 

cracks 

ACC (approved) 

2 Houses 

1 Pool/Spa 

1 Arbor 

7 Fences 

1 Sidewalk  

1 Water Irrigation 

1 Mason on house 

Deed Restrictions 

Just a reminder that there 

is no parking on the side 

of any streets. It makes 

it difficult for other 

residents, trash trucks, 

and UPS or other delivery 

persons to get down the 

streets to their residence 

or to make pick up and de-

liveries. 

Jeri Harness 

Point Aquarius POA 

Property Manager 

NWSC 

The Neighborhood Watch and 

Safety Committee (NWSC) has 

added a service for the commu-

nity! If you experience a 

missing pet, please feel free 

to call in and/or complete an 

incident report to let us know 

the details. We will keep an 

eye out for your pet and con-

tact you if located! As al-

ways, all volunteers are wel-

come to join the Neighborhood 

Watch and Safety Committee.  

 

CHRISTMAS WITH THE BOARD 

The Board of Directors would like to 

invite all property owners to 

“CHRISTMAS WITH THE BOARD” on Satur-

day, December 14. 

The doors will open at 6:30 PM at 

the Community Center with dinner 

served at 7PM.  

The Board of Directors will supply 

the meat and they ask attending 

guests to bring as follows: 

Last names beginning with: 

A-M Side Dishes 

N-Z Desserts 

Coffee, Tea and Water will be pro-

vided. Any other beverages will be 

BYOB. 

For additional information, please 

contact: 

Roland or Barbara Morgan 936-228-0013  

Shirley Lovinggood          936-856—2842 

 

Town Hall Meeting 

Senator Robert Nichols 

December 4, 2013 

Walden Yacht Club 

13101 Melville Drive 

Montgomery, TX 77356 

 

Voters secure $2 billion to 

ensure adequate water supplies 

for Texas. 

Senator Nichols will shed 

light on what the state’s new 

water plan will mean for the 

future of Lake Conroe and 

Montgomery County and high-

light the defining moments of 

the 2013 Legislative Session. 

If you would like to enjoy 

dinner the Walden Yacht Club 

prior to the event, call 936-

582-4222 to make reservations. 

 

NEW TREES 

On November 9, youth from 

First Presbyterian, Conroe 

planted 41 trees near the Sec-

tion 7 marina parking lot. 

This was a service project for 

this wonderful group of young 

people. They are all native 

trees, mostly oaks and some 

pines. They were grown from 

acorns or seeds by Roy 

Kessler. They are replacement 

trees for those lost in the 

drought or storms.  

Thank you so much for planting 

these trees.  

They will be beautiful in a 

few years if we keep them wa-

tered through their first sum-

mer. Anyone wishing to help 

with that is welcome. Contact 

Roy Kessler, 936-856-1403 for 

more information.  



 

PAWC CRAFT CLUB 

The Crafty Critters meet at 

10 am  every Wednesday in 

the PA Community Center. 

 

If you have any questions 

about the club, please call 

Carol Lorch at 890-6508.  

MARQUEE POSTINGS 

We request that birth-

day & anniversary post-

ings be for significant 

y e a r s ,  s u c h  a s 

(1,13,16,18,21,40,50,60,e

tc). To post messages on 

the marquee, send your 

requests two weeks in ad-

vance to: 

pamarquee@gmail.com 

REMEMBER: It is impor-

tant that you give 2 

weeks notice before you 

want your message to ap-

pear to help avoid post-

ing conflicts.  

BINGO 

Every Tuesday, 1:30 PM at 

Community Clubhouse. $1 per 

card.  Residents and guests 

can play. Call Diane Carad-

ine for more information at 

936-856-2654. 

BRIDGE 

Beginners-9:30 am Mondays, 
Community Center 

Call Karen Ward 856-0530. 

 

Singles-2nd Thursday, 1 pm, 
Community Center 

 

Partners-3rd Thursday, 1pm, 
Community Center 

Call: 

Shirley Lovinggood 

856-2842 or 

Valarie Collins 856-3092 
for more info. 

Exercise Classes 

Aerobics classes Monday, 
7:30-8:30 am 

Zumba classes Friday, 7:30-
8:30am. 

Tai Chi class Tuesday & 
Thursdays 7:30-8:30 am. 

Wear comfortable shoes, 
bring a mat or towel, & 
bottled water. 

Contact Midori Liu 856-2648 

for more information. 

All classes are at the 
Community Center. 

 

NEWSLETTER VIA E-MAIL 

To receive the Newsletter 

via e-mail in PDF format, 

call 936-890-5070 or e-

mail the editor at  

effie.wheeler@yahoo.com. 

This helps  save money 

on ink and paper. Then 

you’ll be able to  

enlarge the print to any 

size  you need to make 

it easier for you to 

read. 

What Is PAWC? 

It stands for Point Aquarius Women’s 

Club. They meet on the first Thursday of 

the month at the Community Center. In 

addition to enjoying varied programs 

each month, they enjoy fellowship and 

food. They even take day trips from time 

to time. 

They provide scholarships for college 

bound students, gifts for deserving 

charities at Christmas time, beautify  

Nature’s Trail park area and the grounds 

of the Community Center. 

They produce the residential directory 

every two years. 

They play games (Bunco, Bingo, bridge), 

do crafts, exercise. 

They put on the annual craft sale. There 

is an annual fashion show and sale that 

benefits the Montgomery County Assis-

tance League. 

In addition, they collect money and 

items to help support the Willis food 

bank. 

This is a great group of women who do so 

much for our community. 

To join this group, come to a meeting. 

Dues are $20 per year. 

WELCOME TO THE LAKE 

 

Teresa Byrd     12823 Orion Ct. 

Bob & Paula Ruth Witherspoon  12496 Centaurus Ct. 

Mayand Trivedi    12485 Pt. Aquarius Blvd. 

Danielle Dearing    12891 Capricornus 

Matthew Tyler & Christy Parnell 12232 Arcturus Dr. 

Justin Chance & Charlie LeClair 12672 Lake Vista Dr. 

Cathy & Andrew Pedder   11766 Sagittarius Dr. 

Adriane Rumfield    14835 Cygnus 

Kurt Shaver & Samantha Wisnoski 13065 Vega Ct. 

Thomas & Diane Turner   12571 Pt. Aquarius Blvd. 

 

PALS welcomes all new residents with a packet of community infor-

mation and a Point Aquarius Resident Directory.  If we show no 

phone listing for you in the directory or your number has changed, 

send an email to pointadirectory@gmail.com. with the new informa-

tion. 

BOOK CLUB 

No meeting in December. 

The next meeting will be 
January 14 at the Community 
Center, 10 am. Bring 
“comfort” food to share. 

The book for January is “The 
Bone Garden” by Tess Gerrit-
sen. 

For more info, contact Mary 
Ellen Saltsman, 856-7275. 

The Point Aquarius Women’s Club thanks its advertisers for sponsoring this newsletter, but does not endorse any adver-

tised products or services.  

 
Point Aquarius Women’s Club Recycle Project 

 
Save:  

Aluminum cans (includes pie, aluminum 

foil NOT veggie, soup, etc. tin cans) 

Inkjet printer cartridges 

Christmas Tree lights 

Copper wiring 

Monies collected support: 

Newsletter, Marquee 

PAWC Scholarship Fund, Montgomery 

County Women’s Center 

Beautification of Nature’s Trail Park 

 

Call Irene for pickup of your recycle 

items at 936-890-6819. 

THOUGHTS FOR THE DAY 
 
Everyone should have a 
spouse, because there are a 
number of things that go 
wrong that one can’t blame 
on the government. 
 
The cure for insomnia is to 
get more sleep.  

 

PAWC BUNCO 

The PAWC Bunco group 

meets on the 3rd Monday 

of the month at the Com-

munity Center at 2:00 pm. 

Contact Irene Mayen at 

890-6819 if you would 

like to play. 


